THE STATE

“ALASKA

GOVERNOR BiLL WALKER

April 5, 2015

Representative Neal Foster

Alaska State Capitol, Room 518 & 516

Juneau, Alaska 99811-1182

Regarding: Support HB 142, Establishing Elders’ Day

Dear Representative Foster:

Department of
Health and Social Services

ALASKA COMMISSION ON AGING

P.O. Box 110693

Juneau, Alaska 99811-0693
Main: 907.465.3250

Fax: 907.465.1398

The Alaska Commission on Aging is pleased to express our support for HB 142 authored by you and co-
sponsored by Representatives Millett, Kawasaki, Edgmon, Tuck, Drummond, Johnson, Tarr, Josephson,
and Gruenberg. Alaska’s seniors and elders are deep reservoirs of knowledge and experience that we
must treasure if we wish to maintain a strong foundation for Alaska. Establishing Elders’ Day promotes a
positive vision that recognizes older Alaskans, regardless of their cultural or ethnic heritage, as
productive, active, and influential members of our state. Every opportunity that we have to honor and
appreciate these individuals is important for Alaska and the people who are recognized.

Thank you for your leadership on this legislation to strengthen and reinforce recognition of Alaska’s
older people as they are an important renewable resource for our state.

Sincerely,
. $fields

air, Alaska Commission on Aging

Cc: Representative Charisse Millett
Representative Scott Kawasaki
Representative Bryce Edgmon
Representative Chris Tuck
Representative Harriet Drummond

/\?cerely ~é
se¢ Daniello

ACOA Executive Director

Representative Craig Johnson
Representative Geran Tarr
Representative Andy Josephson
Representative Max Gruenberg



